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First name: Anon

Last name: FS-Webmaster

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: FW: [Website feedback] Tongass National Forest

 

Marc Castro (not verified) (marcast685@gmail.com) sent a message using the contact form at

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.fs.usda.gov%2Fabout-

agency%2Fcontact-

us&amp;amp;data=04%7C01%7C%7C6fe102fb7f8b410cdbfd08d87f3346c4%7Ced5b36e701ee4ebc867ee03cfa

0d4697%7C0%7C0%7C637399205487961771%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJ

QIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&amp;amp;sdata=%2F3pxuMFNXLB1A6llGk1NbL

5SPCHACz21iVGCO8H8Jt8%3D&amp;amp;reserved=0.

 

Message

                 Your decision to exempt the Tongass National Forest from the Alaska Roadless Rule is one of many

reasons why I voted for Joe Biden and against Donald Trump.  This decision is a disgrace.  Did you even read

the public comments?  Because I guarantee that there were more comments against this move than for it.  But

the Trump Administration can't go a day without trashing or stealing any resource belonging to the American

people.  Yet you call Black Lives Matter protesters "looters".  I hope when the Biden administration comes in this

January, he rescinds this horrible decision.

Hopefully the damage done will be minimal.

Sincerely,

Marc Castro

 

 

 


